
INVITATION
The Hungarian Economic Association in cooperation with the Center for EU

Enlargement Studies, Central European University cordially invites you to the

workshop:

‘The new EU Budget and the new member states’

The event is part of the project „Preparing for the EU Council Presidencies of the

Visegrad Countries,” which is supported by the International Visegrad Fund.

Venue: Central European University (1051 Budapest, Nádor u. 9.), Gellner Room

Date: 21 January 2010 (Thursday), 10.00 am

Moderator:

Tamás Szemlér Ph.D., Senior Research Fellow, Hungarian Institute for

World Economics

Participants:

Dr. Sándor Richter, Staff Economist, The Vienna Institute for International

Economic Studies

Prof. dr hab. El bieta Kawecka-Wyrzykowska, Warsaw School of

Economics, Poland

Lukas Pachta, Research Fellow, Europeum

Miklós Somai Ph.D., Senior Research Fellow, Hungarian Institute for World

Economics

Radovan Geist Ph.D., Researcher, Center of Excellence for Social

Innovations, Bratislava, Slovakia

Registration: Nagy Gábor Miklós, Tel.:+36 1 331 69 06, e-mail: office.mkt@t-online.hu


